
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
Zoning Commission 

April 9, 2007 

Commissioner Robert Siegel 
ANC/SMD 6D07 
919 5th Street, S.E. 
Washington, DC 20003 

* * * 

Roger Moffatt 
ANC6D 
25 M Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20024 

Re: Z.C. Ca~e No. 07-11 (Map and Text Amendments to the Southeast Federal Center 
Overlay District) 

Dear ANC Chair & ANC/SMD Commissioner: 

This is to advise you that an application has been filed with the Zoning Commission for the 
District of Columbia for: 

( X ) amendments to the Zoning Map 
( ) approval of a planned unit development (PUD) 
( ) modification to a previously approved PUD 
( ) use of public space 
( X ) text amendment 

The application is of interest to Advisory Neighborhood Cornm.ission (ANC) and your Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission Single Member District (ANC/SMD). A copy of the notice of filing 
is enclosed for your information. A copy of this notice will also appear in the D.C. Register. 

If you want information regarding the technical aspects of this case, please contact Ms. Ellen 
McCarthy, Director, Office of Planiling, 801 North Capitol Street, N.E., 4th Floor, Washington, 
D.C. 20002; (202) 442-7601. 

If you want information regarding the procedures which govern the consideration of this case, 
contact the Office of Zoning, 441 4th Street N.W., Suite 210, Washington, D.C. 20001; (202) 
727-6311. If you wish to forward written comments to the Commission, your comments should 
be addressed to the Office of Zoning. 
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This is NOT an official notice of public hearing in this case. A formal notice of public hearing 
will be given through the D.C. Register, as well as other means. 

Sincerely, 

Jb~ J.~elub 
Sharon S. Schellin 
Secretary to the Zoning Commission 
Office of Zoning 
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